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Learn About  
Continuity of Care 

At the new campus, we will implement 

continuity of care for children birth – 2.5 years.  

We invite you to attend one of four (4) sessions 

to learn about the continuity of care model, 

benefits for your child, and staff training.  The 

sessions will be hosted by Julie Wilson, 

certified Infant/Toddler Care Trainer.   

Sept. 11 (11:30 – 12:30 p.m.)    

 Sept. 18 (11:30 – 12:30 p.m.) 

Sept. 13 (7:00 – 8:00 a.m.)  

 Sept. 25 (11:30 – 12:30 p.m.) 

Please feel free to bring your lunch to the 

noon-time meetings.  Bagels and coffee will be 

provided for the early morning session.  RSVP 

to jwilson@hwccenter.com  

New Campus on J Street 

Come visit for an hour and hear insights about 

the new campus.  Choose a convenient date for 

you: 

September 26  5 – 6 p.m. 

September 28 7:30 – 8:30 a.m. 

 

Welcome to the  
New School Year! 

This is an exciting time of year as we welcome 

new friends and families to our center.  

Frequently asked questions: 

1. If I have a question about a classroom, 
who can I talk to? 

We have four designated managers for 

classroom related questions or concerns:   

Cindy Singleton, Director of EC Operations 

Patsy Bishop, Infant Manager 

Holly Marshall, Preschool Manager 

Jessica Butler, Toddler/Young Preschool 

Manager 
 

2. What time is naptime? 
Infants nap based on individual schedules.  

Older infants typically have a short nap in the 

morning and again at 12:30 p.m. For toddler 

and preschool rooms: 12:30–2:30 p.m.  

3. What time are meals served? 
Breakfast: 8:00 a.m. (breakfast will not be 
served after 8:30 a.m.) 
Lunch:  11:00 a.m.  
Snack:  3:00 p.m. (after nap) 
 

4. Can I call and check on my child 
throughout the day? 

Absolutely!  Call anytime to get an update.  
We avoid intercom calls from 12:30-2:30 so 
we do not wake napping children.   
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PEANUT FREE 

As you may know, HWCEC is a peanut 

free facility.  When providing baked 

goods for special events, please be sure 

the product has a “made in a peanut-

free facility” label.  This ensures that the 

product was not manufactured in a 

facility that may have traces of 

peanuts/tree nuts in the plant. 

You can find the label on product like 

the item below:  

       

Please be aware that most local bakeries 

are not peanut free.  Walmart and other 

local retailers do offer baked products 

with this symbol.  Bakery products 

without this symbol will not be allowed 

into the classroom.  

Thank you for placing the safety of our 

children first! 

Kid’s Fashion Photos 

Dates: September 19-21 

Cost: $10 per sitting fee/child 

 add’l $10 for sibling poses 
 

Registration and sitting fees must be 

paid by Friday, September 14.  Sitting 

fees will double after the due date. 

 

A flyer and fee envelope will be placed 

in your child’s mail folder on Tuesday, 

September 4. 

 
 

 

Employee of the 
Month 

Holly Marshall 

Preschool Manager 

“I would like to nominate Ms. Holly 

for Employee of the Month. Holly 

always goes above and beyond for 

not only our children, but our whole 

family. If our son is having a hard 

time, I can ask her to check on him, 

and she will stop whatever she is 

doing to help me feel better about 

leaving him during a hard time. She 

is always there to listen if I have any 

questions or concerns and always 

gets back to me in a timely manner 

for said things. Ms. Holly is a very 

important person to our family and 

we are grateful she is in our 

children's lives!” raves a happy 

mom. 

Ms. Holly has been a part of HWCEC 

for 12 years!  Currently, she holds a 

Child Development Associate and is 

working on her bachelor degree! 

 

Keeping going! 
There’s so much more… 

Team members celebrating 20 years  

Team members celebrating 10 years 

Upcoming Events 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PAC Meeting 
 

(Parent Advisory Committee) 

Wed., September 12 

11:30-12:30 p.m. 

HWCEC Training Rooms 
 

 

CLOSED September 3 

in observance of Labor Day 
 
 

Building Codes 

As a gentle reminder, please do not 

share your access code with anyone.  

Each parent and their authorized 

contacts are assigned individual 

codes.  The intent is to be able to 

specifically track who dropped off or 

picked up and the time.  Sharing 

codes leads to inaccurate information 

in a time of crisis.   
 

You are welcome to stop by the front 

desk and add contacts and codes at 

any time!  Thanks for helping keep 

your child safe. 
 

Vision Screening 
Hosted by the Lion’s Club 

FREE 

Provided to Preschool and Pre-K 

Students 

September 12-13 
 

Registration forms are due August 31. 

If you did not receive the email, 

please contact Holly Marshall at 

hmarshall@hwccenter.com or  

479-273-3552 
 

Come visit us! 
 

Parents are always welcome to visit 

the center and classrooms!  Use your 

code to come and go as you wish 

(don’t clock your child out if you are 

just coming for a visit).  All authorized 

family members and guests are 

welcome to visit as well.   

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjM_Jr8yoPdAhUNC6wKHeGmAVUQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://cerrawater.com/water-library/cleansing-toxins-in-the-body-by-living-green/&psig=AOvVaw0gO4CLWIwfwdq8W8RNx_54&ust=1535127769889215
mailto:hmarshall@hwccenter.com


Celebrating 20 Years  

Ms. Maggie and Ms. Alicia celebrate 20 years of outstanding performance! 

 

Ms. Maggie Schooley 

Position: Preschool Lead Teacher 

Education: Child Development Associate 

Family:  Brian - husband 

  Brandon - son 

Favorite  

Activity: Red Wing hockey games  

 

 

 

Ms. Alicia Archer 

Position: Infant Lead Teacher  

Education: Child Development Associate 

Family:  Haley - daughter 

Favorite 

Activity: Movies, swimming and spending time with friends 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to our Board of Directors, team members that share their talents for 20 years are 

honored with a special trip.  Trips will be announced during their celebration dinner.  

 

 

 

 



 

Celebrating 10 Years of Service  

 

Ms. Jane Ryan 

Position: Assistant Teacher 

Education: Associates Degree 

Family:  Tim - husband 

Favorite 

Activity: Sewing, crafting, and reading 

 

 

Mr. Ray Harrington 

Position: Assistant Teacher 

Education: 650+ hours of early childhood training 

Family:  Corey and Leo - sons 

Favorite 

Activity: Comic books, cars and Dead Pool Movie 

 

 

Ms. Zuleyma Martinez 

Position: Lead Teacher 

Education: Child Development Associate 

Family:  Roberto - husband 

  Jaylynn and Jacob - children 

Favorite 

Activity: Scrapbooking and spending time with family 

 

 

We will be honoring these exceptional teachers with a special dinner and 

presentation on September 10.  



 

 


